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The National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health

NIOSH has just come out with a readable document about musicians and some useful strategies to
minimize the effects of high sound levels from music. Courtesy of our friends at NIOSH, we are
pleased to reprint the document here in this issue’s Noisy Notes. Please click here to read the
document.

https://canadianaudiologist.ca/
https://canadianaudiologist.ca/reducing-the-risk-of-hearing-disorders-among-musicians/
https://canadianaudiologist.ca/wp-content/uploads/2015/07/2015-184.pdf
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